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City of Scappoose Newsletter ~ January 2018 

  

Happy New Year from Scappoose City Council 

Mayor Scott Burge 
Council President Mark Reed, Councilor Natalie Sanders, Councilor Joel Haugen,  

Councilor Rich Riffle, Councilor Megan Greisen, Councilor Patrick Kessi 
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Mark your Calendar 
 

  City Council meetings on January 2 & 16, at 7:00 pm   
 Planning Commission meeting on January 11 & 25, at 7:00 pm  

 Economic Development Committee meeting on January 11, at 12:00 pm      
 Park & Recreation Committee meeting on January 18, at 6:00 pm     

                         

Meetings are held in the Scappoose City Council Chambers at 33568 East Columbia Avenue  

Watts House Information  ~ If you would like to set up a tour outside the normal business hours please contact  

Karen Holmberg, President of the Scappoose Historical Society, at 503-970-3920.   

City of Scappoose 

33568 East Columbia Avenue  
Scappoose, Oregon 97056 

503-543-7146 
 

Visit our website www.ci.scappoose.or.us 

The Oregon Mayors Association and the City of Scappoose invites you to enter the  
“If I Were Mayor...” contest.  

CONTEST DEADLINE: Thursday, April 12, 2018.  For more information contact  
City Recorder Susan Reeves at 503-543-7146, or sreeves@cityofcappoose.org.   

City of Scappoose Park Naming Contest  

Submission Deadline: February 2, 2018  
 

The City’s grant application with Oregon Parks and Recreation, to develop the site located off of Seely 
Lane as a neighborhood park, was awarded in June 2017. It is anticipated the park will be completed by 
Summer 2018. Following approval of the Grant, City Council recognized the future park was in need of a 
name. To that end, the City is now holding a Park Naming Contest and welcomes all members of the 
Scappoose Community to take part.  
 
Contest Instructions:  
• Given the Native Chinook heritage of the area, the City encourages park name suggestions to be         

     reflective of Chinook culture and language  

• Please disclose why the park name being proposed should be selected  

• Please list your name, phone number, address and email address on your submission  

• Submit park name proposals by February 2, 2018 either by email to Assistant to City Manager            
     Alexandra Rains at arains@cityofscappoose.org, or by paper submission to City Recorder Susan      
     Reeves at Scappoose City Hall, 33568 E Columbia Avenue, Scappoose, OR 97056  
 
Once the submission deadline has passed, the park name entries will be presented at the City’s Annual 
Town Meeting to allow the community to vote on their preferred name. The name entries will then be 
reviewed by the Parks and Recreation Committee with the final selection being made by City Council in 
March 2018.  
 

The individual who submits the winning park name entry will be awarded $100.  

To report a street light out/not working properly ~ Visit our website at ~ http://www.ci.scappoose.or.us/

publicworks/webform/report-street-light-out or Call Susan at 503-543-7146, ext 224 


